
Aener Energía, one of the first European companies in 
the market of power factor correction, UPS´s and voltage 
stabilizers, has presented  its new corporate identity that 
reflects the spirit of a young, dynamic, strong and  
constant evolution  company.

Since  Aener Energía was created in 1994, the company 
has become a clear leader in the field of energy saving.

Its firm commitment of internationalization has lead the 
company to have presence in over 25 countries in four 
continents.

This new identity intends to reflect the innovation and 
steady growth as well as its adaptation to all countries 
where operates.

Aener Energía has also presented its new office, adapted 
for this new image and as a result of the company growth 
and desire to provide the best customer service.

The new offices are located in Calle del Viento, 5 (Madrid, 
Spain).

Aener Energía has been present again and for tenth year 
in the industrial exhibition "Hannover Messe“.

In this edition Aener Energía has presented its new global 
corporate image and, as a novelty , has launched the new 
automatic capacitor for low power for small facilities 
(shops, restaurants, etc.) that stands out for  its attractive 
design, very easy assembly and low cost. Another of the 
great innovations that Aener Energía has presented at the 
exhibition is the model FT55, perfect module, yet simple, 
for the construction of automatic capacitor banks.

Aener Energía is one of the few European companies in 
the sector of power  factor correction, uninterruptible 
power supplies and voltage stabilizers that have an 
integrated product management and service with a 
production volume of more than 2.300 equipments per 
year. Aener Energía is one of the leading European 
manufactures in control and energy saving.
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In its program of corporate social responsibility Aener
Energía has made a financial contribution to the "Project 
Ábrega" of the Barabara association.

The aim of this project is to develop activities for children  
of  socio-educational, performing arts, sports, environment 
as well as to improve facilities and maintenance in a 
school in Benin, in the gulf of Guinea situated in West  
Africa.

The funds and materials provided by Aener Energía will 
help to organize a solidarity camp in the Educational 
Center "Pierre Yerima" located in Kandi, a town in 
Northern Benín.

The ultimate goal of "Project Ábrega" is to triple the 
number of students in school, up to 70 children in the 
course. Only 9,8 % of the young ones has a complete 
secondary education. The 46% of the children between 5 
and 14 years work and  they don’t have an opportunity to 
go to school.


